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RESUMPTION OF ACTIVITIES AT WORKPLACE PREMISES DURING PHASE 2 OF 
SAFE REOPENING - ADVISORY ON THE SAFE USE OF LIFTING EQUIPMENT AND 

PRESSURE VESSEL 
 

On 15 June 2020, the Multi-Ministry Taskforce on COVID-19 had announced that 

Phase 2 of the country’s reopening will start on 19 June 2020. 

 

2 The Ministry of Manpower (MOM) would like to remind owners of Lifting Equipment 

and Pressure Vessel to ensure that such equipment are safe for use prior to the 
resumption of work. This is to prevent any risk of accident involving the use of such 

equipment, especially when the Lifting Equipment and Pressure Vessels had been left in an 

idle state and not in use over the past 2 months during the circuit breaker period. 

 

3 Owners of Lifting Equipment and Pressure Vessels are reminded to take all necessary 

measures and precautions, including the carrying out of proper risk assessments and the 

conduct of necessary checks and examination to ensure that these equipment are able to 

start-up and continue to operate safely, prior to resumption of work. 

 

4 For further information, you may contact MOM at mom_oshd@mom.gov.sg. 

 
ER. MOHD ISMADI 
for Commissioner for Workplace Safety and Health 
Occupational Safety and Health Division 
Ministry of Manpower 
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